


REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION
 

 
To:              ESD Board of Education 
From:         ESD Finance Director, Ron Patera 
Date:           December 6, 2022     
Business Date:  December 12, 2022 
Subject:   Disposition of District Property 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
To declare the old Frontier High School building, including all contiguous land that belongs to 
the school district as surplus and approve of its disposal. 
 
BACKGROUND AND FINDINGS: 
Pursuant to District Policy DN, the Board of Education for the Elizabeth School District has the 
authority to dispose of any District property not needed in the foreseeable future.  The facility 
referenced above is being recommended for disposal because the building and the balance of the 
real property will eventually be sold.     
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


